
LIONS FOUNDATION OF CANADA DOG GUIDES 

DIRECTORS REPORT FOR BC/YUKON 

OCT. 16-18 2020 

 

 

I apologize for not attending the meeting but LCF is having their Board meeting  

From Oct 16-18 which go through out the days.  First off LFC has asked us to stay on for  

one more year our choice of course due to the changes due to Covid19. 

The clubs are doing their own thing, some are doing zoom meetings, 

some are having one meeting a month instead of two. They are finding 

that their usual ways of fundraising will not work during Covid19, so now  

 they need to come up with some more creative and safer ways to fundraise. 

 Some clubs did participate in the first Virtual Dog Walk. 

 I hope that we can get more participation for the next one. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

BC/Yukon Director 

Joanne Phillips 


